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Dear Jenkins, 

Grammar School, 

"Springhaven," 
Barnet, Herts. 

January 15th, 1947. 

Thank you for yours of the 11th instant. 	If Dr.Harnett 
agrees, it will, I think, be best for you to prepare a statement 
setting out your criticisms of the draft plan and the reasons 
supporting those criticisms. 	Then to ask the Clerk - in the 
name of the Governors - to send this statement to the County 
Architect for consideration by the Education Department, particularly 
pressing the Department to urge the Ministry to allow the existing 
regulation to be waived as regards the size of the Refectory. 

I see no need for a further meeting, and I will do what 
I can at County Hall to support the request if you will see that 
I am furnished with a copy of what is sent to the County Architect. 

Yours  sincerely, 

Chairman of the Governors. 

Glad to hear the School Certificate results which, to me, sound 
very satisfactory. 	By the way, is a copy of the "Elizabethan" 
sent to Captain Williams and Mr. Newsom? 
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